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Produced and published monthly by Caynham Village Hall with listings of the next two months' events in and 
around Caynham and contact details for the people, groups and organisations that support them. 

If you are organising anything and would like it to be listed here, please contact 
David Faulkner at least one month in advance. 

Caynham Village Hall 
Monthly Pub Night 

arch 7.30piu on 
Ca)mham Village Hall invites yoii to our monthly open pub night. 

Licensed bar & snacks Pub games Families welcome 

Events coming soon 
The April Pub Nightis currently scheduled for Friday April 17*. This is subject to change becauseof repair work to 
the Village Hall -datesfor this were not known when we went to press. 

February's Big Breakfast was well attended and several people expressed interest in a repeat. We're considering 
something in the autumn - more details when they become available. 

A Thank You... 
Caynham News celebrated its first birthday with the February issue. It seems a good timeto thank those who make 
it possible, particularly those who brave all kinds of weather to ensure that you get your copy! So a big thank you 
toTerryAnley, Jenny and Colin Daniel, Jane and Peter van Duijvenvoorde, Chris King, Barbara and Chris 
Woodcock, and especially Sheila and Lester Bennett who organisethe distribution. Thanks also to those who have 
contributed items-this tries to be your newsletter and the best issuesarealwaysthosethat aren't all written by 
me! 

Planning application news:the owners appealed against the refusal of their planning application to build 4 
houses on the former playing field. The appeal was refused, primarily on the basisthat it did not constitute 
sustainable development. This ruling could - indeed should-have a significant impact on other planning 
applications for Caynham that are still under consideration. 

Community Asset news:the owners of the former playing field and car park asked for a review of Shropshire 
Council's decision to list the site as an Asset of Community Value. The review found that the decision was correct \ 
and the listing should be maintained. The owners have now appealed to the First Tier Tribunal of the General 
Regulatory Council. Shropshire Council and Caynham Village Hall Committee are opposing the appeal. 

Caynham St Mary'sChurch Electoral Roll Review. The Annual Review of the Roll will take place between 21st 
March and 5th April 2015. Application forms for parishioners who wish to be added to the existing Roll will then 
beavailableatthechurch, and from CaynhamPCC Church Electoral Roll Officer, and from the PCCsecretary 
(email terryanley(5)aol.com). 
Caynham St Mary's Annual Parish Meetings: The Annual Meeting of Parishioners and Annual Parochial Church 
Meeting will beheld at St Mary's church, on Tuesday 21st April at St Mary'sChurch, commencing at 7 p.m. The 
meetings will be followed by a short meeting of Caynham PCC. 

Glee Hill Community Wildlife Groupare holding a public meeting at 7.30pm on March 10* at CleeHill Village 
Hall. There will be a talk by local author Alf Jenkins MBE and an opportunity to see-and even join - the work of the 
group, plus refreshments and a raffle. 

Please make sure you clear up after your dog. 


